
Feb 25, 2017 

 

Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 

 

Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 

 

Please do the RIGHT THING!Please support House Bill 2578. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Arlene Miller 

11402 SE Beckman Ave 

Milwaukie, OR 97222-4517 

 


